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Dear Mr Laurie 

Thank you for your letter of 21 September 2018 about a petition received by the Queensland 
Legislative Assembly No 2915-18. 

I appreciate the concerns expressed by the petitioners and the principal petitioner, Mr Steven Isles. 

I am advised that Commissioner Ian Stewart, Queensland Police Service (QPS), wrote to Mr 
Steven Isles on 27 September 2018 about the recognition of Senior Sergeant Michael Isles on the 
Queensland Police Roll of Honour. 

The Queensland Police Roll of Honour reflects the National Police Memorial criteria to determine 
eligibility for inclusion on the memorial. The decision to adopt the national standard and 
requirements surrounding the eligibility of officers being included on the Queensland Police Roll 
of Honour remains a matter for the QPS. 

I trust this information is of assistance. 

Yours sincerely 

The Honourable Mark Ryan MP 
Minister for Police and 
Minister for Corrective Services 


	Page 1

